

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen'k

PRESS RELEASE

Media Inquiries: Joe Delaronde

Political Press Attaché (450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 Joe.delaronde@mck.ca

Technical
Contact:
Winona PolsonLahache
Chief Political Advisor

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke

Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory P.O. Box 720 JOL 1B0

Tel: (450) 632-7500 **Fax:** (450) 638-5958

As per the MCK Communications Protocol, all media requests must be arranged through the Public Relations / Communications Unit

Chiefs to participate in annual ICE Conference

For Immediate Release

(Kahnawake – 1, Enníska/February 2016) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton and Gaming Portfolio Chief Gina Deer are in London, England to participate in the annual ICE Totally Gaming Conference.

The Chiefs will be meeting with current operators, approved agents and potential clients during the week-long event, which is generally acknowledged as the most important meeting of its type in the world.

Mohawk Online and the Kahnawake Gaming Commission will also be participating. The event runs until this Thursday.

"It's been a crucial part of business for Kahnawà:ke to be part of the ICE show, as it has been a key component in attracting new clients," said Chief Deer. "There is nothing more effective than face to face interaction when it comes to business."

"The role of the portfolio chief is to help businesses to better understand our political situation and explain our jurisdiction from our position," she explained. "Our political landscape has always been very complex and it continues to evolve. The world needs to be assured that this evolution continues to move in a positive direction."

The chiefs are expected to return to the office on Monday, February 8th.